
committee includes Jim Bantrup, Bob Livesey, Grady Simril and Bob Uhland 
Many deserving candidates were considered in determing a recipient for 
each award. Let's have a large turnout in April to honor our fellow 
members that will receive the awards. 
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Meeting at Edgewood Tahoe Golf Club, Stateline, Nevada on June 13 
requires limiting of people. 
ONE MEMBER and one guest (includes wife, green chairman, etc.) 
TWO PEOPLE TOTAL - More details in next newsletter, 

# / / IIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIII II IIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIH H H HIIIIHIIH HIIIIHIIIIIIII a a I/ a a a a H a 

GRADY LEE SIMRIL, president of Northern California Turfgrass Council 
sends in the following information about NCTC 
You should be a member of NCTC which concentrates its efforts entirely to 
1. Gathering and idsseminating educational material and information 
2. Providing industry scholarships 
3. Promotion of industry research 
4. Staging of special events of interest to total landscape community 
You would receive publications 
1. California Turfgrass Culture - A quarterly publication edited by 

Dr. Victory Youngner and Dr. Victor A. Bigeaiilt 
2. NCTC Newsletter including a complete landscape industry calendar 
3. Annual Membership Directory 
4. Special Notices and Mailings 
all this for $5.00 per year. Get your application at NCTC Office, Box. 
268, Lafayette, CA 94549 - Telephone (415) 283-6162 
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1975 California Federation of Golf Course Superintendent Associations 
Annual Meeting - May 4-5-, 1975 - Holiday Inn - South San Francisco 

Speakers - William Knoop, Director of Education GCSAA 
Panel Discussion "Automatic Irrigation Today" Moderator Cliff Wagoner 

George Bell, Irrigation Consultant - Design 
A. V. Humphrys, District Sales Manager, Johns-Manvilie, Fresno 

Equipment 
Keith Braman, Los Gatos - Maintenance 

Robert Muir Graves, Golf Course Architect 
Golf Tournament - May 5, The Olympic Club "Lake Course" San Francisco 
Participants must be registered and attend educational program to 
participate in tournament 
Complete Information in next Newsletter - Reservation card is on back 
page of this newsletter* 


